
Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 
 
Your prayer support and best wishes always encourage me and my team. Yes! RSG is a beautiful 
sports movement. We are all blessed who are involved in this movement direct or indirect.  
 
On 17th May 2015, we organized a beautiful Christian Tapeball Cricket Premium League at 
Sheikhupura city. Eight cricket teams participated from different areas of Sheikhupura. Majority 
of cricketers were Under Fourteen. All matches were conducted in Sheikhupura Cricket Stadium. 
It was wonderful opportunity to share the vision of ReadySetGo with team players, officials, 
guests and audience. Deputy Superintendent of Police – Sheikhupura was the chief guest of 
Christian Cricket Premium League.  
 
“Really it’s a wonderful sports movement, in this way we can work on our children and youth 
and safe them from social evils”. (Deputy Superintendent of Police)  
 
We are very thankful to print and electronic media who covered the matches and prize ceremony. 
 
Please mention all the effort of our team to promote the Word of God through Sports.  
 
Blessings 

Irfan Francis  

General Secretary (Hon) 

Peace Ambassadors Society  
 


